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June 23, 2015 

 

 

To whom it may concern: 

 

The intent of this letter is to confirm that the official E-911 street address for the  

single-family home on City of Portland Assessor parcel 227-E-3-4-5 owned by  

Suzanne and Ian Macleod has been reassigned to: 

 

          2 Stroudwater Rd, Portland, ME 04102 
 

This property has also been known historically as 1433 Westbrook St. 

 

This address reassignment has been made for public safety purposes as the  

home’s driveway  is located off of Stroudwater Rd. not Westbrook St. 

 

Please feel free to contact me if you have any questions regarding this notice. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Charles W. Wordell, Jr. 

mailto:cww@portlandmaine.gov

